
From: Joseph Reynolds
To: Rivera, Andrew
Cc: Brummett, Elizabeth; Carolyn Croom
Subject: Re: Request to Postpone at ZAP
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:54:00 PM

March 29th is fine.  Just later than Election Day.

Thanks.

Joseph Reynolds
2611 West 49th St
Austin, Texas 78731

512-454-8880(h)
512-297-4841(c)

On Feb 25, 2022, at 1:42 PM, Rivera, Andrew
<Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov> wrote:

Received. Thank you, Mr. Reynolds. Please provide a postponement date. See 
available meeting dates below.

March 29, 2022
April 5, 2022
Apr. 19, 2022

-----Original Message-----
From: Joseph Reynolds <
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:35 PM
To: Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>; Brummett, Elizabeth 
<Elizabeth.Brummett@austintexas.gov>; Carolyn Croom
<>
Subject: Request to Postpone at ZAP

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Joseph Reynolds
2611 West 49th St
Austin, Texas 78731

512-454-8880(h)
512-297-4841(c)

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you
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believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.


